From: Paul Allen

To: Young. Betty (UTC

Subject: Re: Rescind request for extension
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Betty - since we do not need the extension for the grant to complete the project | would like
to rescind the request.

| apologize for any confusion about the earlier request for an extension. | thought the
extension was for the project to be completed.

Thanks for your assistance with this project.

Paul Allen
City of Millwood
Public Works

(509) 924-0960
publicworks@millwoodwa.us

ADVISORY: Please be advised the City of Millwood is required to comply with the Washington State Public Records Act Chapter 42.56
RCW. This act establishes a strong state mandate in favor of disclosure of public records. As such, the information you submit to the City
via email, including personal information, may ultimately be subject to disclosure as a public record.

From: Young, Betty (UTC) <byoung@utc.wa.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, October 25, 2017 8:08:26 AM
To: Paul Allen

Subject: Rescind request for extension

Hi Paul — can you please send me an email rescinding your request for an extension of time to
complete the Marguerite Street project. The request for extension was entered into the official
docket, and | need something from you stating that you are rescinding the request because you've
asked for grant reimbursement.

Thank you.

Betty Young

Transportation Planning Specialist
Rail Safety

(360) 664-1202

Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC)
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